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Senate Bill 126 of the 134th General Assembly, also known as “Collin’s Law,” requires institutions of 
higher education in Ohio to enact policies and procedures to put an end to hazing activity. In accordance 
with Section 3345.19 of the Ohio Revised Code, Marion Technical College tracks all reported incidents of 
hazing, as defined in Marion Technical College rule 3357-10-1-46 (below), which details the College’s 
policy on hazing prevention.  
 
Reports are posted twice annually, on January 1st and August 1st respectively. Reports will contain the 
following information, to the extent permitted by the federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act 
(FERPA): name of the offender, date the offender was charged with a violation and date of resolution, a 
general description of the violation, investigation and findings, and sanctions imposed. 
 
From the reporting period of August 2, 2023 to January 1, 2024, the College has no reports of hazing 
activity. 


